
TOWN OF RIPLEY 

BUDGET WORK SESSION 

OCTOBER 21, 2021 

Supervisor Bowen opened the Budget Work Session of the Town Board of the Town of Ripley at 

10:00 a.m. at the Ripley Town Hall.  The Following were present: 

Supervisor: Douglas Bowen 

Council: Patricia Hathaway  - ABSENT 

  Michael Rowe 

  John Trevelline 

  Phill Chimera 

Clerk:  Rebecca Rowe Carvallo 

Dept. Heads: Jim Spacht, Highway Superintendent    10:10 – 10:40 a.m. 

  Melanie Eddy, Code Officer   10:45 – 11:00 a.m. 

  Jason Jones, Assessor    11:00 – 11:35 

  Town Clerk     11:35- Noon 

  Andrew Strine, W/S Superintendent  Noon – 1:30p.m. (15 min. break) 

  Richard Telford, Under Sheriff  1:30 – 2:10 p.m.    

  Vera Hustead, Town Justice   1:30 – 2:10 p.m.      

  Jodie D’Anthony, Court Clerk  1:30 – 1:50 p.m. 

 The Board went over each Department Head’s budget line items, discussed and made any 

changes when needed.   

 Following the Department Head meetings, the Town Board reviewed the remaining 

Tentative Budget line items.   

 Supervisor Bowen made the motion to approve the Tentative Budget with a few 

adjustments, as the 2022 Preliminary Budget and set the Public Hearing for 6:00 pm., November 

4, 2021.  This was seconded by Councilman Trevelline.  ROLL CALL VOTE:  Mr. Chimera 

YES, Mr. Trevelline YES, Mr. Rowe YES, and Mr. Bowen YES.  Carried.  

 Mr. Bowen made the motion to adjourn.  This was seconded by Councilman Chimera and 

carried.  4:30 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted 

Rebecca Rowe Carvallo, Town Clerk                                  


